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23rd March, 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
    Skipping ropes 
 

Over the past Year Hunter’s Bar Junior School have developed a working relationship with 
a Company called “SKIPPING SCHOOL LTD”, to use skipping as a positive fitness 
exercise for the children’s heath, fitness and general wellbeing. 
 
You may recall that we took part in a City-wide Skipathon last November, and many of our 
children had such a positive reaction to the skipping, as they were shown a way of keeping 
fit, having some fun whilst doing so, and this we feel can only be beneficial for all. 
  
We purchased sets of skipping ropes from them before the Skipathon as part of the 
arrangements to sustain activities here in school, and some of the children have requested 
an opportunity to purchase their own. 
 
The purpose of this note is to advise you that Skipping School have provided us with 
another set of ropes to go on sale to those children who may wish to buy their own. We 
are happy for this to take place, and the ropes are £5.00 each. There are 2 differing lengths 
so that the children can be provided with the appropriate size for them, and there is a 
variety of different coloured handles for them to choose from.  
 
If you are happy for your child to purchase one, please fill in the reply slip below and return 
it with the correct money in an envelope marked with their name and class. As this money 
is going directly to SKIPPING SCHOOL LTD there is no option to purchase through SQuid. 
If you are unable to print out from home letters ropes can be purchased at any point in the 
next few weeks, and if your child wishes to buy one, we will ensure they will be given theirs 
at an appropriate time.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Adebola 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name  
 
Class 
  
Number of Skipping Ropes 
 
Amount Enclosed £ 
 
HAND IN AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE - THANKS 
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